
Sept 8, 2023 

Unsafe Work Area on Gentry Rd – As reported by a resident driving by on White Oak 

Gardens Dr towards Gentry Rd who immediately took pictures and sent to the HOA. 

There is not barricade surrounding the area where a big hole was dug up to install a 

large beige utility box.  This area remained wide-open and accessible to the public for 

several days before being filled in.  Anyone walking nearby could has tripped and fallen 

into the work area and injured themselves, including kids, pets, and adults.   

This is negligence on the part of “Ezee Fiber” for not marking or barricading this area off 

from the public while they were completing their work.  These need to be reported as 

soon as possible, and if unsure of who to contact if there are no obvious workers 

nearby, then please contact the non-emergency Sheriff’s number so they can minimally 

investigate and advice the caller on who needs to be contacted. 

These are unsafe working areas. 

 

 



After several days of being exposed and ultimately reported, the cabling 

contractor did install the utility box and filled-in or covered the ground, so no 

additional action was taken. 

Please immediately contact the following numbers to report this: 

Non-Emergency Sheriff’s at 713-221-6000, option #1 (new option) 

Email the HOA Board at WOSHOABoard@gmail.com 


